Executive Board teleconference 9/10/2014 Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. CDT Present: Bill Bimrose **Brandon Wilson** Karen Stafford Dyan Harper Mark Chase was invited to join the meeting but was not available. 2014 IPO FH Championship: The board discussed at length the current fees as set for the 2014 IPO FH Championship of \$250.00. All agreed that the fee was excessive and contributed to the lack of competitor interest in participating in the event. It was reaffirmed that the host clubs must agree that all financial responsibility for an event such as the IPO FH CH does fall upon that host club. It was also discussed and confirmed that such an event must be better organized with information regarding the event being available to prospective competitors in a timely way. In the interest of supporting both the competitors and the success of AWDF events, motion was made, seconded and carried for the AWDF to subsidize the 2014 IPO FH CH participating competitors the amount of \$100.00 so that the fee actually paid by each competitor is \$150.00 rather than the \$250.00 as set by the host club. Motion was made, seconded and carried that all future entry fees for AWDF events shall not exceed \$150.00.

Updated cost information shall be osted.

Mark Chase of the host club will be notified of the board's subsidy decision.

## Championship Uniforms:

Brandon provided a brief update concerning AWDF FCI IPO CH uniforms. He said they did look very nice and had been shipped to the competitors.

Meeting adjourned at 7:52 p.m. CDT